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November 30, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Fluke Distributor: 
 

The following distribution Products are being phased out effective December 1, 2017. Some of these products may have a 
replacement model as shown on the table below. This letter is your notification of our product change. 

 
PLEASE INFORM ALL RELEVANT PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR ORGANIZATION. 

 
Product 
Family 

Obsolete 
Item Number Obsolete Model UPC Replacement 

Item Replacement Model MSRP Replacement UPC 

TI 4574863 FLK-TIX640 60HZ 0 95969 77406 2 4830517 FLK-TIX620 30 HZ  0 95969 83138 3 

TI 4574888 FLK-TIX660 60HZ 0 95969 77408 6 4830517 FLK-TIX620 30 HZ  0 95969 83138 3 

 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Fluke Sales Manager. 

Regards 

 
Luis A. Katz 
Sr. NA Sales Operations Manager 
Fluke Corporation 
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